
 

    

 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

Postponement of public lecture 

The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission (CySEC) announces that the public lecture 

scheduled for 9 April 2014, to be held in Limassol in collaboration with the Cyprus Consumers 

Association, is postponed due to other obligations of the involved officers of the CySEC.  

Information on future actions by CySEC, in the context of the strategic objective for the 

continuous education/information of investors, will be announced shortly.  

 

Nicosia, 3 April 2014 


